
Lis Stock - Chair of Governors
I have been a governor since 2014, and Chair of Governors since 2021.

I have lived in Leicester for over 40 years, and my three children went to schools in the city.

Until I retired in 2017, I worked in a number of roles in education. I was a teacher and
school leader for 20 years, before moving into local and national education roles. I am
passionate about learning – at any age - and have more recently undertaken a Foundation
Course in Art and Design at De Monfort University and am now a practising artist. I believe
that we can enjoy learning at any time in our lives, and it is in a primary school that we can
foster children’s natural curiosities and prepare them for future learning.

I joined Kingsway governors when I was working in secondary schools and wanted to find
out more about the primary years. As a governor, you have an excellent opportunity to learn
how the school works – and I learn new things at each meeting or visit. My particular
interests as a governor are in teaching and learning and leadership. My own background
also underpins an interest in literacy and reading, and the arts.

I have high aspirations for all the children at Kingsway. I believe that we all have talents and
enthusiasms to be discovered and developed through an inspiring and nurturing setting.


